
 Public Notice 
Application for a Department of the Army Permit 

ERRATUM/REVISION 

US Army Corps
of Engineers
Seattle District

US Army Corps of Engineers 

Regulatory Branch 

Post Office Box 3755 

Seattle, WA  98124-3755 

Telephone (206) 764-3262 

Attn: Colleen Anderson,  

 Project Manager 

Erratum Date: April 8, 2021 

Public Notice Date: April 7, 2021 

Expiration Date: May 7, 2021 

Reference No.: NWS-2020-124 

Name: Redmond, City of 

(Evans Creek Relocation) 

ERRATUM/REVISION:  This erratum corrects Corps Project Manager email address on a Corps Only 

Public Notice dated April 7, 2021.   

The corrected information is as follows: 

All e-mail comments should be sent to colleen.c.anderson@usace.army.mil.  Conventional mail 

comments should be sent U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Regulatory Branch, Post Office Box 3755, 

Seattle, Washington, 98124-3755. 

All other information shown on Public Notice NWS-2020-124 remains unchanged. 
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